
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR DRAFT 
2016 CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE AND EVALUATION REPORT 

(CAPER) 
 
March 1, 2017 
 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency 
801 12th Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
916-440-1393 
 
The Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency (SHRA) has prepared 
annual performance reports for the City and County of Sacramento.  The draft 
reports include a summary of 2016 expenditures and accomplishments for the 
Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG), HOME Investment 
Partnerships Program (HOME), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) and Housing 
Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) program. 
 
A public comment period for the draft reports will begin on March 2, 2017 and 
end March 16, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Citizens have an opportunity to comment on the proposed reports in writing any 
time during the public comment period.  Written comments may be addressed to: 
Jacqueline Martinez Juarez, SHRA, 801 12th Street, 4th Floor, Sacramento, CA  
95814.   
 
Copies of the draft annual performance reports are available for viewing on 
March 1st, on the 2nd floor at the address provided above or at www.shra.org.  
 
 
  

http://www.shra.org/

